
 

 
 
 
 

UNIVERSITY COMMITTEEE ON WOMEN FACULTY AND STUDENTS 
 
 

November 12, 2012 at 12:00 p.m. 
Officers’ Conference Room, 500 Main Building 

 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

 
1.  Welcome and introductions of new undergraduate representatives 
 
 
2.   Review and approval of October 8, 2012 meeting minutes  
 
 
3.  Mapother lunches: update and request for nominees  
 
 
4.        Presentation by David Bailey, Associate Vice President,  
        Office of Strategic Planning & Institutional Research, on the 
        planned faculty climate survey 
 
 
 
 

Next meeting:  December 7, 2012, from 2:30-3:30 
Vice President and Associate Provost Dan Myers and 
Director of Benefits Denise Murphy will update us on 

the developing faculty leave policy 


